Governor’s Observation – Owls Class

During my visit to Owls class, I was delighted to see a calm and engaged learning environment where all children were focused and eager to participate. The staff provided excellent support, adapting to different learning styles and individual needs to ensure every child felt confident and included.

The lesson focused on symmetry and shape, with a clear and engaging input session. Teaching assistants worked with small groups, offering additional guidance as needed. The children demonstrated impressive fine motor skills, using rulers to explore different shapes, carefully drawing lines of symmetry, and sorting shapes with confidence.

Throughout the lesson, the children were engaged and enthusiastic, proudly sharing their work with me and speaking with excitement about their learning. It was clear that they took great pride in their achievements. The staff were highly attuned to the children’s needs, providing sensory time when required to maintain focus and engagement.

The lesson concluded with a group activity where the children not only celebrated their own successes but also showed pride in their peers’ achievements. It was a pleasure to witness such a positive and supportive learning environment where every child felt valued and encouraged.
Leila Frodsham 
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